
Bob Ferguson 
ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 

Public Counsel 
800 Fifth Ave • Suite 2000 • MS TB-14 • Seattle WA  98104-3188 • (206) 464-7744

 
July 23, 2018 

VIA UTC WEB PORTAL 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, WA 98503 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re:  Investigation into Initiating Implementation Processes for Energy Legislation Passed in 
the 2019 Legislative Session, Docket U-190485. 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Public Counsel respectfully submits this letter in response to the first opportunity to comment in 
Docket U-190485. Our responses to the brief questions posed are as follows: 

1) Will you be attending the July 30 workshop either in-person or telephonically?

Yes, Public Counsel will attend the July 30 workshop. Lisa Gafken, Assistant Attorney General, 
and Corey Dahl, Regulatory Analyst, will be attending in person. Carla Colamonici, Regulatory 
Analyst, will be attending telephonically. 

2) If you are attending the workshop, will you be providing oral comments?

Yes. 

3) If you are the member of an organization that has multiple individuals on the
Interested Persons list, who will act as the organization’s spokesperson at the
workshop?

Corey Dahl, Regulatory Analyst 
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Public Counsel looks forward to active, enthusiastic collaboration to implement major 
legislation, including the Clean Energy Transformation Act (E2SSB 5116) and HB 1257. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
/S/ Corey Dahl 
COREY DAHL 
Regulatory Analyst 
(206) 464-6380 
 
CJD/CM 
 


